march for babies

Memory Mile Agreement

Official team name

Walker name _____



Memory Mile allows us to remember all babies lost too soon. Until every baby survives, we will walk to remember those we lost.

Any team that *raises a minimum of \$250 by April 7, 2017* will have their child honored with a custom sign on Memory Mile. The child's name will be printed on the sign and placed along the walk route for all walkers to see and remember.

Please be sure to fill out this form *completely* and submit electronically to Lauryn at lipatton@marchofdimes.org. Incomplete forms will not be accepted.

Deadline for submission is Monday, April 10, 2017.

Walker's contact phone number ()
Walker's contact email address
Child's first name (for the sign)
Child's middle name (for the sign, you may leave blank)
Child's last name (for the sign, you may leave blank)
Parent's phone number () Parent's email
Agreement details
 Team must raise a minimum of \$250.00 as a March for Babies team to have a sign on Memory Mile Participate in <i>March for Babies</i> day on <i>Saturday</i>, <i>April 29</i>, <i>2017 at Uptown</i> (Birmingham) <i>next to the BJCC</i>
"By signing below, I agree to the above and give permission for my child's name to be used for the Memory Mile and other March of Dimes related publicity." This form will not be accepted without the signature.
Printed name
Signature Date
For additional information, please contact the March of Dimos office at (205) 588 0510